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Dear Commission,

I am writing to request your assistance in allowing our school to attend the new campus 
with the help of shuttle buses. This change would greatly improve the safety and overall 
educational experience of our students. The current campus we are stationed at does not 
meet the necessary standards for a safe and effective high school learning environment. 
The new campus, on the other hand, is equipped with modern facilities and resources that 
would greatly benefit our students.

Since the new campus is not ready for walking access, I strongly believe that shuttle buses 
would greatly alleviate this problem and ensure that all students have equal access to the 
new campus.

I am deeply disappointed that we are still at the current campus and I am eager to make the 
transition to the new campus as soon as possible. I believe that this change will have a 
positive impact on the education and well-being of our students and I would be grateful for 
your support in making this happen.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,
Kainalu Tavares-Ramirez
Freshman
Kūlanihākoʻi High School
-- 
Student of Kūlanihākoʻi High School
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